Liberty Early Childhood Center

NOVEMBER 2022

DEAR FAMILIES

Giving Thanks

Staff at the ECC wish to give thanks to all of our students and families. We appreciate your partnership in supporting the development of your child.

As we continue to face new challenges together, we are so thankful for your patience and flexibility.

We will be off November 23-25. May you find time to give thanks and take a deep breath over the upcoming break.

Many Thanks,
Dr. Sarah Birk, Principal
Mr. Bart Tittle, Assistant Principal

GIVING TUESDAY--NOVEMBER 29

Celebrate Giving Tuesday with the Liberty Education Foundation

You've heard of Black Friday and Cyber Monday - Giving Tuesday is the Tuesday following Thanksgiving and is recognized as the World's Biggest Day of Generosity! Our school is planning to celebrate Giving Tuesday 2022 with the Liberty Education Foundation. Send coins and bills with your student on Tuesday, November 29. (You can also donate online with Venmo as a payment option and select our school/your grade level.)

This initiative replaces the \$15 discount card annual fundraiser and allows 100% of the proceeds to stay right here in LPS! Funds raised support all Liberty Public Schools through the Liberty Education Foundation, with a portion supporting our school! Last year our school

received a \$407.12 check! As a celebration for our participation, students will get to enjoy a Pajama and Sour Patch Kids Celebration.



LOOKING AHEAD:

- November 14-18 American Education Week
- November 16-Picture Retake at the ECC
- November 23-25--Thanksgiving Break
- November 28-Students return from Thanksgiving Break
- December 6 or December 13-Potential dates for Parent Advisory Meeting
- December 22-Winter Break

AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK

Next week we celebrate American Education Week and give thanks to all the staff who help make our building and district a great place for students.

Each day will have a different theme. We invite you to participate with us.

Monday: **Thank You For Your Service** (make cards for service men and women and/or community helpers. Deliver wherever you feel is appropriate.) #LPSGratitude

Tuesday: **Education Is A Team Effort** (wear your favorite sports team gear to school) #InThisTogetherLPS

Wednesday: The Future Is Bright (wear your bright clothes and sunglasses) #ShineBrightLPS

Thursday: **Thankful Thursday** (take a picture with a staff member who has made a difference in your life and of whom you are thankful) #ShareTheGoodLPS

Friday: Celebrate Your School (wear your ECC spirit wear) #LPSLeads

COLDER WEATHER AND RECESS

Reminder:

Classrooms will continue to have outdoor recess as long as temperatures are safe for children and staff. With that in mind, it is important that children have gloves, hats, and a heavy coat.

With the recent inconsistent weather, you may consider leaving gloves and a hat at school. Thank you.



LIBERTY EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER

@Liberty_ECC







